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Ahiahi pai Good Shepherd whānau 

Good Shepherd School will be open for onsite learning tomorrow (Wednesday) 

We hope this message finds you safe and well after the extreme weather overnight.  We are looking 
forward to welcoming our children back into their classrooms tomorrow.  Please let us know if you 
have been affected by the storm and if there is anything we can do to support you.   

Ka kite āpōpō. 

See you tomorrow. 

Jane Hahn (Principal) 

Steve Rewcastle (Board Chair) 

 

 


